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MONROE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE RECOVERS BODY FROM 

IRONDEQUOIT BAY 

 
 

Irondequoit Bay, NY (August 3, 2020) – On August 2, 2020, at 8:00 p.m. the Monroe 

County Sheriff’s SCUBA Unit recovered a body from Irondequoit Bay after searching for a 

missing swimmer who went under the water and did not resurface at approximately 2:10 p.m.  

Out of respect for the family, MCSO refrained from announcing the recovery last evening due 

to next of kin travelling from outside the Rochester area. 

 

MCSO would like to thank the Webster Police Dept., West Webster Fire Dept., New York 

State Police, DEC Police Marine Unit, Northeast Quadrant Paramedics, Irondequoit EMS, 

U.S. Coast Guard, Webster EMS, and Emergency Communications Dispatch and our other 

public safety partners for assisting in the search. 

 

The name of the deceased will not be released pending positive identification by the Monroe 

County Medical Examiner’s Office.  Our thoughts remain with family and friends of the 

deceased.   
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